
April 24, 2025

Dear Parents
Greetings from Sophia!

As a mark of respect and solidarity with the victims and families affected 

by the tragic terrorist attack in Pahalgam, the school will remain closed on 

25/04/2025. We stand united in grief and strongly condemn this act of 

violence.

Additionally, in honour of the Holy Father, our Pope Francis, and on the 

occasion of his funeral, the school will remain closed on 26/04/2025.

Principal




